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From: Stephen Rhys Thomas   
Sent: Wednesday 6 August 2025 16:00 
To: Breda Ingle  
Cc: Conor McGrath ; Mary MacMahon  
Subject: RE: Memo to Inspector - 321931 

Hi Breda 

As Inspector, and as advised as to current practice on this file type, I approve a request for comments from 
the applicant, closing date for a response 25th August 2025. 

I already had regard to the submissions of UE and TII in my report and I have no further information to 
request, no ADP approval required in that regard. 

I await the response of the applicant. 

Regards, Stephen 
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